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Our fifth meeting will be held on Thurs-

day, January 9th at 7:30 pm at the
Vesper Community Center;

Newsletter

2020 Meeting Schedule

Meetings held at 7:30 pm at the
Vesper Community Center.
Refreshments provided!
Next meeting:

Well here we are at the start of another
year, the time sure flies the older you get. It
feels like I just finished the December
Newsletter and here I am scrambling to get
January’s letter done. I keep praying for
enough snow to open our trails and keep

them open for more than a few days. Hope-
fully SOON!

What’s Happening 2020?

January 9
February 13
March 12
April 4 (sunday - Landowner’s Picnic Tentative)

Polar Plunge/Anchor Bay—February 1*'-2"
Wood County Ride-TBD.
Kellner Knights Radar Run — Sat, Feb 8"
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SNOW CLEARUP
TO HERE.

ROLLING REMINDER :)
Get your trail passes early!

MEMBERSHIP DUES:
The dues will cover you from the month AWSC receives and enters them and will be good for one

vear. Single membership is $20.00/Couple/Family is $30.00.
Dues can be paid in person at the meetings (preferred method) or sent to: Connie
Verjinsky, Treasurer; 820 25™ Ave S; Wisconsin Rapids, WI 54495




Our December meeting was our Christmas party, thank you to everyone who came
out to celebrate with us. It sure was nice to see so many people having fun. The
food looked and smelled wonderful and the little bit that I sampled tasted deli-
cious. We purchased a new machine which was approved at a special meeting
end of December. Below is a picture of it. Thanks to those who went and picked
it up for us! THANKS!!

When the trails open and you’re out and about please take pictures of your

group to put up on our website and Facebook page.
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Sincerely, Secretary: Sandra Green
Cell: 715-315-8014 or vespersnowdrifterssecretary@gmail.com

President: Dave Straka, dstraka@live.com / Cell: 715-459-2986 /| Home: 715-569-4034.

Vice President:. Pete Joling / sammie1954@gmail.com
Treasurer: Connie Verjinsky, cverjinsy@wctc.net/ Cell: 715-459-4865



